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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region 11
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
NO. 50-259 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-33 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT BFRO-50-259/80011 REVISION 4

The enclosed report is a supplement to J. R. Calhoun's letters to you
dated February 14, 1980, April 18, 1980, and June 9, 1980, and my letter
to you dated October 13, 1981, concerning analysis of the containment
purge and venting system by the Division of Engineering Design which
has indicated a potential loss of secondary containment should primary
containment purging be conducted during hot standby or power operations
concurrent with a loss-of-coolant accident. This report is submitted
in accordance with Browns Ferry unit 1 Technical Specification 6.7.2.A.9.

Very truly yours, g

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTIIORITY

Io,

.J.Greedr I

irector of Nuclear Power
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Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1820 Water Place
Atlanta, Georgia 30339
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